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Monday, 19 July 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Thank you for all of your support and understanding during this challenging time, I hope you and your family 
remain well through this difficult period. I am writing to you to introduce myself as the new Assistant Principal 
for the Post-16 Centre and outline how we will be moving forward with induction, and classes beginning this 
autumn.  
 
Government guidelines with regards to bubbles has meant that we are unable to conduct our induction this 
month but are busy making plans for September to welcome students into the 6th form for those starting Year 
12, and welcome back those staying on with us for Year 13.   
 
We would like to invite all of our post-16 students to attend an induction day and BBQ over September 7th 8th 
and 9th to discuss with students their work experience preferences, timetables, lockers, ID badges, our 
expectations as well as some lesson tasters and the chance to get to know the 6th form team.   
 
Below is the date of your child’s specific induction day and all formal lessons will begin Tuesday September 
14th with arrival at the post-16 building for 8:40am in smart causal attire. Students need to provide their own 
means of transport so if your child needs assistance in using the bus system or will require a bike lock up 
space please get in touch with us using the following email,   
p16-reception@stephensontrustpost16centre.org.uk .  On the induction day students will have the 
opportunity to order their lunch for the first week back or if they would rather bring in their own or walk over to 
the shop these are all options that they can decide on.   
 
 
Student Name - Form 12A – Induction Day – Tuesday September 7th 8:40am-1:30pm   
Student Name - Form 12B – Induction Day – Wednesday September 8th 8:40am-1:30pm 
Student Name - Form 13 – Induction Day – Thursday September 9th  8:40am-1:30pm 
 
Please arrive on time in smart casual attire and lunch will be catered for.  Students will need a £5 pound 
deposit for their locker key on this day and will also need their photographs taken for their ID cards.   
 
Results for the Summer 2021 exams series will be emailed and posted out on August the 12th. Students 
must ensure that Mrs. Baird has their correct personal email address to receive their results on this day, 
otherwise they will be posted on this date to your home address.  

 
We understand that these are still difficult and uncertain times for all, but we look forward to welcoming 
students back in September, ready to start the new academic year.  
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Miss Christine Dehnel  
Assistant Principal 
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